
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break over 

the Easter period and would like to  

welcome you back to the Summer Term! 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 6  P.E is on a Friday afternoon. This half-

term the children will focus on Athletics and 

Rounders.  

 

Please make sure your child comes into school 

dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, black shorts 

or black tracksuit bottoms) and appropriate foot-

wear.  

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday and will 

be due in the following Tuesday.  

 

Revision Club - Tuesdays and Thursday Mornings 

8am  

The School Day 

Year 6 children will be allowed into the  

classroom from 8:40am and leave school at 

3:15pm.  

Reminders: 

• Children should be reading daily.  

• Please send your child with their planner. 

• Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water 

bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled with 

their full name.  

Please feel free to contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Hough, Mr Gibson and the rest of the Year 6 Team  

This term we’re learning about… 

English — The Promise by Nicola Davies  

Maths —  Revision of all topics covered 

up to Spring 2, including Place value, 

Algebra, Measurement, Ratio, Shape,  

Statistics, Problem Solving 

Geography — Why are mountains so  

important? And Why is Fair trade Fair?  

History — World War II and Mayan  

Civilisation 

Science — Light, Body Health and  

Everything Changes  

Art — Express Yourself  

D.T.— Building Shelters 

PSHE — Dreams and Goals, Healthy me 

and Relationships  

Music — Rockit  

Computing — Online Safety and Coding   

P.E.— Athletics and Rounders  

Important dates: 

SATs week will start 13th May 2024 and will take place over 4 days  

May half term—Friday 24th to Tuesday 7th June  

Summer Holidays— Friday 19th July  


